
 

 

Announcements 

Monday, May 12, 2025 

RED Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 
  

 

• Warhawks, as the weather is getting nicer, we want to remind you 

Arrowhead does NOT allow students to leave classes early or leave 

District property for lunch. Students who are leaving school, or are 

holding doors open for kids returning to school may result in you 

serving a Saturday detention. To avoid a 7:00AM detention on a 

Saturday, please practice safe behaviors, such as staying in classes 

until the bell dismisses you.   

 

• Also, please remember to walk out of the building during dismissal. 

Students who are running or engaging in unsafe behaviors during 

dismissal times will have consequences by administration.   

 

• If you did not pick up your year book last week during lunch you can 
pick it up here at SOUTH in the front office or in room 115 on RED 
days, or in room 143 at NORTH on BLUE days. 
 

• Girl Up is supporting the United Way help local families in need by 
collecting diapers and wipes, through this Friday, May 15th! Donations 
can be dropped off at the front office greeter’s desk. The greatest 
need is for larger size diapers: sizes 2T up to size 7 and baby wipes.  

 

• You MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes 

MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print 

room if you need new hall passes for your classroom. 

 
 
 


